
January 24,2003 

Perkins I 
Coie 

607 Fourteenth Street N.W. 

Washington. D.C. 20005-2011 

P"E: 202.628.6600 

FAX: 202.434.1690 
www.pcrlrinscok.com 

April J. Sands 
Office of the General Counsel 
Federal Election Commission 
999 E Street, N. W. 
Washington, DC 20463 

Re: New Democratic Majority 
MUR 5187 

Dear Ms. Sands: . 

I am writing on behalf of my client, the New Democratic Majority (the "Committee"), 
concerning the above-referenced MUR. 

The Committee is in receipt of the letter fiom Latham & Watkins dated December 18, 
2002. The New Democratic Majority received a $500 contribution &om Alan 
Schwartz in October of 1996, however the Committee terminated its registration with 
the FEC in 1997 and has no funds or assets. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 434-1622. 

.- '- ----. ...._. . 's 
Judith L. Corley 
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